MEMO TO: John Marchione, Mayor

City Council

FROM: Mike Bailey, Finance and Information Services Director 425-556-2160

DATE: June 15, 2010

SUBJECT: **PUBLIC HEARING:** 2011-2012 Biennial Budget

On June 15, 2010, City Council will hold the first of three public hearings on the 2011-2012 Biennial Budget. These public hearings are required under RCW 84.55 and RCW 35.34 allowing the Community to appear and give public testimony on the upcoming budget.

Prior to the public hearing, staff will give a brief overview (presentation attached) of the City's Budgeting by Priorities (BP) process including an explanation of what BP is, why the City of Redmond chose BP to develop the budget, where we are in the process, and next steps. If you have questions or need additional information, please call me (x2160) or Malisa Files (x2166).